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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Hey, Eva [Eva.Hey@stantec.com]
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2010 4:43 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Former Penske, 725 Julie Ann Way, Oakland

Hi Paresh, 
 
In our March 25th Monitoring Well Installation Report for the site the recommendations section included that the 
preparation of the FS/CAP be postponed until 3 additional quarters of monitoring.  Based on the absence of free product 
in the newly installed wells this postponement will allow confirmation of conditions in the new wells.   
 
Your December 17, 2009 letter requested submittal of the FS/CAP by April 16, 2010.  Penske is requesting that the 
FS/CAP be submitted after the fourth quarterly monitoring event in November 2010.  Our proposed FS/CAP submittal 
date is January 30, 2011. 
 
Thanks in advance for your consideration of this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Eva 
 
Eva Hey 
Senior Geologist/Project Manager 
Stantec 
Ph:   (925) 299-9300 Ext. 237 
Fx:   (925) 299-9302 
Cell: (925) 395-7441 
eva.hey@stantec.com 
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 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
  

 


